
	

Time is running out to have your say! 
Last day to vote by Standard Post 

March 19, 2018  
 
Dear members, 

Time is running out to have your say about the current offer put on the table by the NSW Government. 
Voting closes at the end of this week, so to have your vote counted – you need to post it back by 
standard post today. After today, you will need to vote via Express Post to have your say. 

You can click here to view the latest offer that the NSW Government have put on the table, presented by 
the rail entities at the roadshows. 

http://www.rtbuexpress.com.au/sydney-nsw-trains-the-offer/ 

You can also read the latest bulletin with some RTBU FAQS about the process here. 

http://www.rtbuexpress.com.au/sydney-nsw-trains-ea-update/ 

It’s up to you to decide whether you believe the offer provides you with the fair wages and conditions 
you deserve. 

If you still haven’t received the ballot forms in the mail yet, please contact 
SydneytrainsEA2017@transport.nsw.gov.au and notify your local delegate. 

Voting will close this Friday, which is why it’s so important to send your ballot forms back straight 
away via Express Post so that your vote counts. 

If you still have further questions or concerns about the offer, please contact your local delegate, or call 
the RTBU Office on 9264 2511. 

Watch the video below to hear Alex Claassens explain why it’s so important that you vote, or you can 
read his letter on RTBU Express here. http://www.rtbuexpress.com.au/sydney-nsw-trains-a-message-
from-alex-claassens/ 

In Solidarity, 

Your RTBU team. 

	


